November 9, 2015

Dear Diane Gelok, PLEF members,

I was so excited to hear my grant request was honored. Recently, I have received my Ipad. With the help of our tech department, it now has apps that my Kindergarten class can use that will reinforce what we are doing in class. I have just begun to use it in the classroom. It will be an exciting part of our center time activities.

Enclosed you will find two pictures of students using our Ipad. Thank you for this very wonderful learning tool!

Sincerely,

Arlene D'Alessio

Lenox School, Kindergarten Teacher

arlene O'Alessio